
This PDF was generated on 30/03/2022 from online resources of
the Qatar Digital Library

The online record can be viewed at:
http://www.qdl.qa/en/archive/81055/vdc_100038378586.0x0003e3

It contains extra information, high resolution zoomable views and transcriptions.

‘Translation of a letter addressed by His Royal Highness Abbas Mirza to
Colonel Macdonald. Envoy.’

Holding Institution British Library: India Office Records and Private Papers

Reference IOR/L/PS/9/71/109

Date(s) Nov 1827 (CE, Gregorian)

Written in English in Latin

Extent and Format 1 item (1 folio)

Copyright for document Public Domain

About this record

Translation of a letter from Abbas Mirza [Crown Prince of Persia, ʿAbbās Mīrzā Qājār] to the East India
Company Envoy to Persia [Iran], Lieutenant-Colonel John Macdonald Kinneir. The letter concerns the
negotiations for peace in the war between Russia and Persia [Russo-Persian War, 1826-1828]. Abbas Mirza
indicates that he is anxious to learn about the conference held between Macdonald Kinneir’s assistant, Captain
John Campbell, and ‘the Russian General’ [General Ivan Fyodorovich Paskevich-Erivansky, Governor-General of
Georgia], about which he is aware Macdonald Kinneir has received letters from Campbell. Abbas Mirza requests
that Macdonald Kinneir meet him, as he is desirous of his advice for the negotiations.

This document was originally enclosed, numbered 2, in Macdonald Kinneir’s dispatch No. 75 to the Chief
Secretary to the Government of India, George Swinton, of 9 December 1827 (IOR/L/PS/9/71/107).
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